Happy Friday!
 
I only have one message for you this week.  You have all been working hard, meeting with students, planning lessons, checking in with your PLC groups, attending google meet PD sessions, etc.  This is taking its toll on everyone involved and you deserve to take a break!  I am politely asking all of you to turn off your machines this afternoon.  Take the next 3 days to relax, unwind and do at least one thing that will make you smile.  We are on the final push for the year and you will need the energy to finish.  We can do this!
 
Thanks for all you do!
 
Dan Kuhlman
President, Rochester Education Association
dan.kuhlman@edmn.org
507-319-7321

